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DVLA Phishing Emails  

 

 The below phishing email is one of a number currently 

being sent out by scammers. In the one illustrated 

below, please notice that they have tried to make it look 

realistic by attempting to copy the .GOV.UK email 

address by entering extra dots in between all the letters 

as follows, G.O.V. U.K. Please remember that DVLA 

would never contact you in this way and ask you to 
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